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Ultimate Exakta Repair - a CLA and New Curtains for Your Camera Miles Upton
2003-01-01 A complete and thorough DIY repair manual for Exakta VX and VXIIa
cameras. The step-by-step instructions combined with excellent photographt allow a
high rate of success. Much of the information specific to these models has never
been published!
The Real Deal Joe McNally 2021-10-19

David Busch’s Nikon D500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch
2016-11-30 David Busch’s Nikon D500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography is the most
comprehensive reference and guide book for Nikon’s long-awaited 20.9-megapixel
enthusiast/professional DX-format digital camera. With the same 180,000-pixel
metering sensor and lightning-fast 153-point autofocus system found in Nikon’s
top-of-the-line D5, this model offers precise exposure and fast focusing at up to
10 frames per second. The D500 adds stunning 4K/UHD video capabilities, and a new
“SnapBridge” feature that provides a seamless connection between the camera and a
smartphone using a Bluetooth link. With this book in hand, you will discover all
the capabilities of the Nikon D500 as you explore the world of digital
photography, develop your creativity, and capture the best photographs you’ve ever
taken. Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David
Busch’s Nikon D500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography describes every feature of
this sophisticated camera in depth, from taking your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting, and more. It relates each
feature to specific photographic techniques and situations. Also included is the
handy camera “roadmap,” an easy-to-use visual guide to the D500’s features and
controls. Learn when to use every option and, more importantly, when not to use
them, by following the author’s recommended settings for every menu entry. With
bestselling photographer and mentor David Busch as your guide, you’ll quickly have
full creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether you’re shooting on
the job, taking pictures as an advanced enthusiast, or just out for fun. Start
building your knowledge and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with
the Nikon D500.
David Busch's Nikon D300 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch 2008 Have
you unpacked your new Nikon D300 digital SLR camera and want to get started right
away taking professional quality pictures? David Busch’s Nikon D300 Guide to
Digital SLR Photography will show you how, when, and why to use all the cool
features, controls, and functions of your camera to take great photographs of
anything. After a brief introduction to the camera to help you get your bearings,
you’ll dive right into all the exciting, innovative capabilities of the D300
including the focus controls, flash synchronization options, how to choose lenses,
and which exposure modes are best. Beautiful, full-color images illustrate where
the essential buttons and dials are, and you’ll find tips and techniques that can
be applied to any type of photography to help you take better pictures with your
new digital SLR. Whether you are new to digital SLR photography or an experienced
pro, David Busch’s Nikon D300 Guide to Digital SLR Photography will help you
maximize your camera’s capabilities.
david-buschs-nikon-d300-guide-to-digital-slr-photography

Photographer and best-selling author Joe McNally shares stories and lessons from a
life in photography.
When Joe McNally moved to New York City in 1976, his first job was at the Daily
News as a copyboy, “the wretched dog of the newsroom.” He was earning the lowest
pay grade possible and living in a cheap hotel in Manhattan. Life was not
glamorous. But with a fierce drive, an eye for a picture, and a willingness to
take (almost) any assignment that came his way, Joe stepped out onto the always
precarious tightrope of the freelance photographer—and never looked back. Fast
forward 40 years, and his work has included assignments and stories for National
Geographic, Time, LIFE, Sports Illustrated, and more. He has traveled for
assignments to nearly 70 countries and received dozens of awards for his
photography.
In The Real Deal, Joe tells us how it all started, and candidly shares stories,
lessons, and insights he has collected along the way. This is not a dedicated howto book about “where to put the light,” though there is certainly instructional
information to be gleaned here. This is also not a navel-gazing look back at “the
good old days,” because those never really existed anyway. Instead, The Real Deal
is simply a collection of candid “field notes”—some short, some quite
long—gathered over time that, together, become an intimate look behind the scenes
at a photographer who has pretty much seen and done it all.
Though the photography industry bears little resemblance to the industry just 10
years ago (much less 40 years ago), what it really takes to become a successful
photographer—the character traits, the fundamental lessons, the ability to adapt,
and then adapt again—remains the same. Joe writes about everything from the
crucial ability to know how to use (and make!) window light to the importance of
creating long-term relationships built on trust; from lessons learned after a day
in the field to the need to follow your imagination wherever it takes you; from
the “random” and “lucky” moments that propel one’s career to the wonders and
pitfalls of today’s camera technology. For every mention of f-stops and shutter
speeds, there is equal discussion about the importance of access, the occasional
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moment of hubris, and the idea of becoming iconic.

and situations. Get expert tips on downloading and editing your photos. Order
today so you'll have this go-anywhere guide along wherever you go.
Nikon D40 / D40x Digital Field Guide David D. Busch 2011-08-02 Nikon D40/D40x
Digital Field Guide is filled with everything you need to know in order to take
amazing photographs using your Nikon D40 or Nikon D40x. This full-color portable
guide walks you through the essential controls, features, and functions of your
Nikon D40 or D40x digital SLR using step-by-step instructions and full-color
images of each menu screen. This robust guide not only shows you how to adjust
white balance, autofocus, exposure, and choose lenses, it also teaches you when
and why you should adjust each of these key settings. The Nikon D40/D40x Digital
Field Guide goes beyond camera settings to offer you a refresher guide to the
principles of digital photography, covering the essentials of lighting,
composition, and exposure. Filled with amazing examples, this book also presents
you with a variety of tips and tricks to capturing portraits, candids, sports,
travel, macro photography, and much more.
Nikon D5300 Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas 2014-02-19 Everything you need to
know to take amazing photographs using your new DSLR The Nikon D5300 Digital Field
Guide is filled with everything you need to know to take fantastic photos with
your new Nikon. In full color, this portable guide covers all of the essential
controls, features, and functions of the Nikon D5300, using step-by-step
instructions and providing full-color images of each menu screen. Nikon users will
love this comprehensive field guide—it's just the right size to fit into a camera
bag, so you'll be able to take it wherever your photography adventures take you.
The guide goes beyond camera settings, offering you a refresher course in digital
photography principles, and covering the essentials of lighting, composition, and
exposure. This perfectly sized field guide features: Compact size, allowing
photographers to carry it wherever they go Professional advice on everything from
composing a variety of shots to choosing lenses Colorful example images, along
with detailed instructions on how to get the most from each of the camera's
features Filled with amazing examples, this handy guide offers a variety of tips
and tricks. You'll learn how to capture portraits, take character-filled candid
shots, frame sports action, document travel, work with macro photography, and much
more!
David Busch's Nikon D750 Fast Track Guide David Busch 2018-01-16 What you need is
a guide that explains the purpose and function of the D750¿s basic controls,
howyou should use them, and why. Ideally, there should be information about file
formats, resolution,aperture/priority exposure, and special autofocus modes, but
you¿d prefer to read about those topicsonly after you¿ve had the chance to go out
and take a few hundred great pictures with your newcamera. Why isn¿t there a book
that summarizes the most important information in its first two orthree chapters,
with lots of illustrations showing what your results will look like when you use
thissetting or that? This is that book.
David Busch's Nikon Z7 Guide to Digital Photography David D. Busch 2018-12-31
David Busch's Nikon Z7 Guide to Digital Photography is your all-in-one
comprehensive resource and reference for the exciting Nikon Z7 compact mirrorless
camera. This ground-breaking pro/enthusiast camera is built around a 45.7
megapixel back-illuminated sensor, that offers incredible image quality,
especially when coupled with a new line of ultra-sharp S-series, Z-mount lenses.
The affordable FTZ adapter allows you to use more than 300 different lenses in
Nikon’s F-mount lineup, too. Five-axis in-body image stabilization provides up to
five stops of anti-shake performance so you can hand-hold the camera at slower

Before Joe was a celebrated and award-winning photographer, before he was a wellrespected educator and author of multiple bestselling books, he was just…Joe,
hustling every day, from one assignment to the next, piecing together a portfolio,
a skill set, a reputation, a career. He imagined a life—and then took pictures of
it. Here are a few frames.
Bridge at a Glance Audrey Grant 2014-03-07 This has been the go-to quick reference
booklet for thousands of Bridge players since it was originally published. Slim
and portable, it offers concise summaries of a wide variety of bids and
coordinates with Grant's Bridge Basics books. A color-coded Bidding Ladder
indicates the meaning of bids, and tabs grant quick access to any of the topics.
This revision adds four pages, providing expanded information and a handy new
scoring chart.
David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch
2018-01-09 David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to Digital SLR Photography is your allin-one comprehensive resource and reference for the feature-packed Nikon D850
camera. Built around a ground-breaking 45.7 megapixel back-illuminated sensor,
this pro/enthusiast model offers incredible image quality and high ISO
performance, along with 4K movie shooting capabilities. With continuous shooting
up to 9 fps with optional battery grip, the Nikon D850 is one of the most
versatile cameras the company has ever offered. With this book in hand, you master
all the camera’s impressive features, and fine tune your skills as you develop
your creativity taking great photographs with your D850. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px
0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'} p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px
0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'; min-height: 15.0px} Filled with detailed
how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to
Digital SLR Photography covers all the camera's capabilities in depth, from taking
your first photos through advanced details of setup, exposure, lens selection,
lighting, and more. It relates each feature to specific photographic techniques
and situations. Also included is a handy visual guide to the D850, with close-up
photos and descriptions of the camera's essential features and controls. Learn
when to use each option and, more importantly, when not to use them, by following
the author’s recommended settings for every menu entry. With best-selling
photographer and mentor David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have full
creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun. Start building your
knowledge and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with the Nikon D850
today.
Nikon D80 Digital Field Guide David D. Busch 2011-08-02 Having trouble putting
down your Nikon D80 long enough to read the manual? Slip this convenient, fullcolor guide into your camera bag instead. You'll find big, clear color photos to
help you identify the camera's many controls, complete information on using each
button and dial, and breathtaking examples of the results. Then discover step-bystep recipes for shooting terrific photos in more than 15 specific situations.
This indispensable guide is like having a personal photographic assistant. Testdrive your Nikon D80 with a Quick Tour. Learn to efficiently operate all your
camera's controls. Review photographic basics like exposure, lighting, and
composition. Explore different types of lenses. Discover the appropriate lens, ISO
setting, aperture or mode, shutter speed, and lighting for a variety of subjects
david-buschs-nikon-d300-guide-to-digital-slr-photography
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shutter speeds. With 493 phase-detect AF focus points, covering 90 percent of the
frame, and the next-generation EXPEED 6 processing chip, the Z7 offers lightning
fast focus for stills and both 4K and Full HD movie-shooting. The stunning 3.7
megapixel Quad VGA electronic viewfinder presents a crystal-clear image as you
shoot. With this book in hand, you’ll master all the camera’s impressive features,
and fine tune your camera skills as develop your creativity taking great
photographs with your new Z7.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch's
Nikon Z7 Guide to Digital Photography covers all the camera's capabilities in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced details of setup, exposure,
lens selection, lighting, and more, and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is the handy visual guide to
the Z7, with close-up photos and descriptions of the camera's essential features
and controls. Learn when to use each option and, more importantly, when not to use
them, by following the author’s recommended settings for every menu entry. With
best-selling photographer and mentor David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly
have full creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether you're shooting
on the job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun. Start building
your knowledge and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with the Nikon
Z7 today.
p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 11.0px Verdana}
Mastering the Nikon Z7 Darrell Young 2019-08-13 Mastering the Nikon Z7 by Darrell
Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for owners of
Nikon's new mirrorless full-frame Z7 camera. Darrell is determined to help the
user navigate past the confusion that often comes with complex and powerful
professional camera equipment. This book explores the features and capabilities of
the camera in a way that far surpasses the user’s manual. It guides readers
through the camera features with step-by-step setting adjustments; color
illustrations; and detailed how, when, and why explanations for each option. Every
button, dial, switch, and menu configuration setting is explored in a userfriendly manner, with suggestions for setup according to various shooting styles.
Darrell’s friendly and informative writing style allows readers to easily follow
directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to share his knowledge. The
information in this book goes beyond the camera itself and also covers basic
photography technique.
Nikon D700 Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas 2009-01-29 Get the results your
camera was meant to deliver With the D700, you've stepped up to a high-performance
camera. The possibilities offered by its 12.1-megapixel, FX-format CMOS sensor are
exhilarating. This guide helps you take full advantage of every feature you paid
for, offering clear and comprehensive directions for setting up the camera,
choosing modes, selecting lenses, and much more. With detailed guidance for
working with lighting, exposure, and depth of field plus advanced shooting
techniques for many different situations, it's your camera's perfect partner.
Customize the D700's settings and learn how to use them all Maximize Live View and
use single-point and dynamic-area autofocus Explore original, optional, and custom
picture controls Investigate wide-angle lenses, VR and DX lenses, filters, and
lens accessories Learn secrets for getting great shots of sporting events,
concerts, wildlife, products, and people
Nikon D800 & D800E Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas 2012-06-01 Professional
advice on everything you need to know about the new Nikon D800 dSLR camera Packed
with everything you want and need to know in order to take amazing photos using
david-buschs-nikon-d300-guide-to-digital-slr-photography

your new Nikon D800 camera, this portable and full-color guide walks you through
the controls, features, and functions of the D800 using step-by-step instructions
and helpful examples. Veteran author J. Dennis Thomas shares full-color images of
each menu screen and explains how to adjust white balance, autofocus, and exposure
as well as how to choose lenses and adjust settings. The handy trim size allows
this guide to go where you go, giving you easy access to information quickly so
you can get the exact shot you want when you want it. Offers a refresher guide to
the basic principles of digital photography Explains how to use all of the Nikon
D800s menus, controls, and functions, so you can get the shot you want Features
valuable insight from a successful professional photographer for capturing unique
and memorable portrait, candid, action, travel, sports, and other shots Provides
step-by-step explanations on techniques and tips, all aimed at getting you
comfortable and confident with your camera Nikon D800 Digital Field Guide takes
you beyond the basic manual and the standard settings so you can see what your
camera can really do!
Mastering the Nikon D300/D300S Darrell Young 2010-11-15 This handy guide provides
experience-based information and insights for owners of these powerful and
sophisticated cameras. The book guides readers through the DSLR camera features
with step-by-step setting adjustments, color illustrations, and detailed
explanations for each option.
David Busch's Nikon D5000 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch 2009
"David Busch's Nikon D5000 Guide to Digital SLR Photography shows you how to
maximize your camera's robust feature set, including 12 megapixel resolution, 13
versatile new Scene modes, blazing-fast automatic focus, the real-time preview
system Live View, and even HDTV movie-making capabilities. You'll learn how, when,
and, most importantly, why to use each of the cool features and functions of your
camera to take eye-popping photographs. Introductory chapters will help you get
comfortable with the basics of your camera before you dive right into exploring
creative ways to apply the Nikon D5000's exposure modes, focus controls, and
electronic flash options. You'll also find loads of helpful information and tips
on choosing lenses, flash units, and software products to use with your new
camera"--Resource description p.
Mastering the Nikon Z6 II / Z7 II Darrell Young 2021-07-12
Learn to master your Nikon Z6 II / Z7 II and take full advantage of all its
capabilities!
Mastering the Nikon Z6 II / Z7 II by Darrell Young provides a wealth of
experience-based information and insights for owners of the new Z6 II or Z7 II
camera. Darrell is determined to help the user navigate past the confusion that
often comes with complex and powerful professional camera equipment.
This book explores the features and capabilities of the cameras in a way that far
surpasses the user’s manual. It guides readers through the cameras’ features with
step-by-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed how, when, and
why explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu
configuration setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions for
setup according to various shooting styles.
Darrell’s friendly and informative writing style allows readers to easily follow
directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to share his knowledge. The
information in this book goes beyond the camera itself and also covers basic
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photography technique.

photographic techniques and situations. Also included is the handy visual guide to
the D3500, with close-up photos and descriptions of the camera's essential
features and controls. Learn when to use each option and, more importantly, when
not to use them, by following the author’s recommended settings for every menu
entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor David Busch as your guide, you'll
quickly have full creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether you're
shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun. Start
building your knowledge and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with
the Nikon D3500 today. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 11.0px
Verdana}
Nikon Z5: Pocket Guide 2021-04-06
Mastering the Nikon D750 Darrell Young 2015-11-12
Mastering the Nikon Darrell Young 2014-01-14 Mastering the Nikon D610 by Darrell
Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for owners of
the new D610 camera. Darrell is determined to help the user navigate past the
confusion that often comes with complex and powerful professional camera
equipment. This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way
that far surpasses the user's manual. It guides readers through the camera
features with step-by-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed
how, when, and why explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and
menu configuration setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions
for setup according to various shooting styles. Darrell's friendly and informative
writing style allows readers to easily follow directions while feeling as if a
friend dropped in to share his knowledge. The learning experience for new D610
users goes beyond just the camera itself and covers basic photography technique.
Digital Photography Solutions David Busch 2003 You don?t have to be a professional
photographer or a graphics specialist to create amazing digital images! "Digital
Photography Solutions" will show you how to do that and more. Whether you want to
share family photos electronically or produce professional-looking product
catalogs for your business, this is your start-to-finish guide to the world of
digital photography. Grab your digital camera and dive in!
David Busch’s Sony Alpha a6000/ILCE-6000 Guide to Digital Photography David D.
Busch 2016-08-19
Nikon D500: Pocket Guide Rocky Nook 2019-05-17 Designed for photographers who
haven't memorized every button, dial, setting, and feature on their Nikon D500,
Rocky Nook's handy and ultra-portable quick reference Pocket Guide helps you get
the shot when you're out and about. * Confirm that your camera is set up properly
with the pre-shoot checklist * Identify every button and dial on your camera *
Learn the essential modes and settings you need to know * Dive deeper with
additional features of your camera * Execute step-by-step instructions for
shooting multiple exposures, in-camera HDR, time-lapse movies, and more * Follow
tips and techniques for getting great shots in typical scenarios (portrait,
landscape, freezing action, low light, etc.)
David Busch's Nikon D780 Guide to Digital Photography David D. Busch 2020-08-20
David Busch's Nikon D780 Guide to Digital Photography is your all-in-one
comprehensive resource and reference for the exciting Nikon D780 digital SLR. This
weather-sealed pro/enthusiast camera is built around a 24.5 megapixel backilluminated sensor that offers incredible image quality and features a dual focus
system for fast phase detect autofocus in both viewfinder and live view/movie
modes. Burst shooting with continuous autofocus at 7 frames per second – or up to
12 fps in live view/silent shooting mode – is an action photographer’s dream.

David Busch's Nikon D7500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch
2017-12-01 David Busch's Nikon D7500 Guide to Digital Photography is your all-inone comprehensive resource and reference for the Nikon D7500 camera. Built around
the same 20.9 megapixel sensor as the D500, this mid-level Nikon model has
BlueTooth and Wi-Fi wireless control with the SnapBridge smart phone/tablet app. A
swiveling screen, 4K video, 8 fps continuous shooting, and ISO speeds up to 1.6
million make the D7500 a significant enthusiast-oriented upgrade. With this book
in hand, you can fine tune your camera skills as you explore the world of digital
photography, develop your creativity, and take great photographs with your D7500.
p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'} p.p2
{margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'; min-height:
15.0px} Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David
Busch's Nikon D7500 Guide to Digital Photography covers all the camera's features
in depth, from taking your first photos through advanced details of setup,
exposure, lens selection, lighting, and more, and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is the handy visual guide to
the D7500, with close-up photos and descriptions of the camera's essential
features and controls. Learn when to use each option and, more importantly, when
not to use them, by following the author’s recommended settings for every menu
entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor David Busch as your guide, you'll
quickly have full creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether you're
shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun. Start
building your knowledge and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with
the Nikon D7500 today.
Nikon Z7 II: Pocket Guide Rocky Nook 2022-04-19 Designed for photographers who
haven't memorized every button, dial, setting, and feature on their Nikon Z7 II,
Rocky Nook's handy and ultra-portable quick reference Pocket Guide helps you get
the shot when you're out and about. - Confirm that your camera is set up properly
with the pre-shoot checklist - Identify every button and dial on your camera Learn the essential modes and settings you need to know - Dive deeper with
additional features of your camera - Execute step-by-step instructions for
shooting multiple exposures, in-camera HDR, time-lapse movies, and more - Follow
tips and techniques for getting great shots in typical scenarios (portrait,
landscape, freezing action, low light, etc.)
David Busch's Nikon D3500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch
2018-11-15 David Busch's Nikon D3500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography is your allin-one comprehensive resource and reference for the Nikon D3500 camera, the
company’s most compact and easy-to-use entry-level dSLR. Taking and sharing
pictures is easier than ever, thanks to the D3500’s enhanced Guide Mode and
SnapBridge Bluetooth Low Energy wireless link between the D3500 and your Android
or iOS smartphone or tablet.. This 24-megapixel camera offers Full HD 1080p 60 fps
video, continuous shooting at up to 5 frames per second, and increased battery
life of up to 1550 shots per charge. With this book in hand, you can fine tune
your camera skills as you explore the world of digital photography, develop your
creativity, and take great photographs with your D3500.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch's
Nikon D3500 Guide to Digital SLR Photography covers all the camera's features in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced details of setup, exposure,
lens selection, lighting, and more, and relates each feature to specific
david-buschs-nikon-d300-guide-to-digital-slr-photography
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Videographers will love the D780’s UHD 4K video, too. All photographers will
appreciate the security the camera’s twin SD card slots provide.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch's
Nikon D780 Guide to Digital Photography covers all the camera's capabilities in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced details of setup, exposure,
lens selection, lighting, and more, and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is the handy visual
“roadmap” guide to the D780, a chapter with close-up photos and descriptions of
the camera's essential features and controls. Learn when to use each option and,
more importantly, when not to use them, by following the author’s recommended
settings for every menu entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor David
Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have full creative mastery of your camera’s
capabilities, whether you're shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast, or
are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge and confidence, while bringing
your vision to light with the Nikon D780 today.
David Busch's Nikon Z7 II/Z6 II Guide to Digital Photography David D. Busch
2021-02-22 David Busch's Nikon Z7 II/Z6 II Guide to Digital Photography is your
all-in-one comprehensive resource and reference for Nikon’s next-generation Z7 II
and Z6 II mirrorless cameras. The company has upgraded these compact cameras with
the features most requested by enthusiasts, including two memory card slots,
advanced autofocus features, and performance-enhancing dual EXPEED 6 processors.
Serious photographers can select the high-resolution 45.7 megapixel Z7 II, or opt
for the higher continuous shooting rates and stellar low-light versatility of the
24 megapixel Z6 II. Both cameras offer incredible image quality, especially when
coupled with a burgeoning line of ultra-sharp S-series, Z-mount lenses. The
affordable FTZ adapter allows you to use more than 300 different lenses in Nikon’s
F-mount lineup, too. Five-axis in-body image stabilization provides up to five
stops of anti-shake performance so you can hand-hold the camera at slower shutter
speeds. An improved autofocus system with human and animal eye/face detection
offers lightning fast focus for stills and both 4K and Full HD movie-shooting.
With this book in hand, you’ll master all these impressive features, and fine tune
your camera skills as develop your creativity taking great photographs with your
new Z7 II or Z6 II.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch's
Nikon Z7 II/Z6 II Guide to Digital Photography covers the cameras’ capabilities in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced details of setup, exposure,
lens selection, lighting, and more, and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is the handy visual guide to
the Z7 II and Z6 II, with close-up photos and descriptions of the camera's
essential features and controls. Learn when to use each option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by following the author’s recommended settings
for every menu entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor David Busch as
your guide, you'll quickly have full creative mastery of your camera’s
capabilities, whether you're shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast, or
are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge and confidence, while bringing
your vision to light with the Nikon Z7 II or Z6 II today.
Mastering the Nikon Darrell Young 2009 A guide to the Nikon D700 camera describes
the camera's controls, lighting, composition, lenses, and ways to download and
edit photographs.
Nikon D3000 Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas 2009-11-10 A beautifully
illustrated guide to the Nikon D3000 camera What do you need to take amazing
david-buschs-nikon-d300-guide-to-digital-slr-photography

photographs with your new Nikon D3000? This Nikon D3000 Digital Field Guide has
all the answers. This full-color guide, perfectly sized to fit in your camera bag,
not only explains all essential controls, features, and functions, it also goes
well beyond the basics to give you a photography refresher on lighting,
composition, exposure, and more. You'll find step-by-step, easy-to-follow
instructions and full-color images of menu screens. Even better, it also offers
tips and tricks to help you take your best shots, whether you're shooting
portraits, candid shots, sports or travel photos, or macro photography. Shows you
how to get the very most out of your new Nikon D3000 digital camera Discusses in
detail all the essential controls, features, and functions of the Nikon D3000
Provides step-by-step instructions and full-color images of each menu screen
Explains not only how to adjust white balance, autofocus, exposure, and other
settings, it explains when and why you should adjust these settings Gives you a
thorough digital photography refresher on lighting and composition Shares valuable
tips and tricks to help you capture amazing shots Shows you topic-specific secrets
to capturing portraits, candid shots, sports or travel photos, macro photography,
and others Now that you have a Nikon D3000, make sure you have a copy of the Nikon
D3000 Digital Field Guide!
David Busch's Canon Powershot G15 Guide to Digital Photography David D. Busch 2012
This guide shows you how, when, and why to use all the features, controls, and
functions of the G15 to take great photographs and movies.
David Busch's Nikon D700 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch 2011 Each
book offers an introduction to a particular digital SLR camera, then explores a
number of shooting situations, recommending how to get the best possible shots, in
a series where each entry includes full-color photos and tips and information not
found in the user's manual.
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells 2009
Nikon D200 Digital Field Guide David D. Busch 2012-06-26 You've been waiting for
an affordable dSLR with the quality and versatility of the Nikon D200. Packed with
great techniques and full-color examples, this book helps you take advantage of
all the D200's features. From the Quick Tour on how to use your D200 to the
intricacies of setting white balance, working with the flash, converting NEF, and
shooting superb images in more than twenty common situations, it's all here—and it
goes anywhere you and your Nikon can. Get a clear understanding of your camera's
challenges and advantages Choose the right shooting, exposure, and focus modes for
each type of shot Use extended ISO and noise reduction Explore how various lenses
can enhance your work Work with different flash options and available light Visit
our Web site at www.wiley.com/compbooks
David Busch’s Nikon D7200 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch
2015-09-30
David Buschs Nikon D750 Guide to Digital Slr Photography David D. Busch 2015-02-24
DAVID BUSCH'S NIKON D750 GUIDE TO DIGITAL SLR PHOTOGRAPHY is a comprehensive
resource and reference for the Nikon D750, the new full-frame D-SLR featuring a
swiveling LCD monitor, WiFi connectivity, and other pro features. With this book
in hand, you will explore the world of digital photography, develop your
creativity, and take great photographs with the Nikon D750. With clear how-to
steps and full-color illustrations, DAVID BUSCH'S NIKON D750 GUIDE TO DIGITAL SLR
PHOTOGRAPHY covers your camera's features in depth, from taking your first photos
through advanced details of setup, exposure, lenses, lighting, and more, and
relates each feature to specific photographic techniques and situations. Also
included is the handy Nikon D750 "roadmap," an easy-to-use visual guide to the
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writing style allows readers to easily follow directions while feeling as if a
friend dropped in to share his knowledge. The information in this book goes beyond
the camera itself and also covers basic photography technique.
Nikon DSLR: The Ultimate Photographer's Guide Jim White 2012-11-12 Whilst cameraspecific guides provide the how-to, manual style information on how to use your
particular model of camera, this manufacturer-specific guide provides you with all
the information you need as a Nikon DSLR photographer to optimise your workflow
and capture great images. Jim White and Tony Sweet show you how to increase the
quality of your photos, save time and work smarter, starting with the most
pressing questions: Which camera should you use? Which lens is best? Which
accessories are must-haves? How can you get the most out of Nikon's Capture NX
Software? In-depth, specific features of the newest Nikon DSLRs are also covered,
helping you to make your camera really work for you. Complete with practical
advice, key workflow solutions and detailed images that display multiple camera
functions, this book is a must have for every Nikon photographer. Part of Focal's
Digital Workflow series, this is the Nikon version of the popular Canon DSLR: The
Ultimate Photographer's Guide.

camera's features and controls. With David Busch as your guide, you'll be in full
creative control, whether you're shooting on the job, as an advanced hobbyist, or
are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge, creativity, and confidence
with the Nikon D750 today.
Way Beyond Monochrome Ralph W. Lambrecht 2010 An inspirational bible for
monochrome photography - this second edition almost doubles the content of its
predecessor showing you the path from visualization to print
Mastering the Nikon D500 Darrell Young 2016-12-13 Mastering the Nikon D500 by
Darrell Young provides a wealth of experience-based information and insights for
owners of the new D500 camera. Darrell is determined to help the user navigate
past the confusion that often comes with complex and powerful professional camera
equipment. This book explores the features and capabilities of the camera in a way
that far surpasses the user’s manual. It guides readers through the camera
features with step-by-step setting adjustments; color illustrations; and detailed
how, when, and why explanations for each option. Every button, dial, switch, and
menu configuration setting is explored in a user-friendly manner, with suggestions
for setup according to various shooting styles. Darrell’s friendly and informative
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